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“So then, my beloved brethren, let every man 
be swift to hear, slow to speak, slow to wrath, 

for the wrath of man does not produce the 
righteousness of God.” 

James 1:19-20 

Stanford Achievement Testing 
  April 16th–20th: K – 7th Grade 

 Please make sure not to plan any 

days off during this week. 

 If doctor appointments need to be 

made, please schedule them late in 

the afternoon. 

 Please make arrangements for 

your child to be on time each day. 

Classrooms will be closed at 8:15 

a.m. sharp. All tardy students 

must go to the office. Students 

arriving after the tests have begun 

must wait in the office until the 

first scheduled break. Test portions 

missed will need to be made up. 

 Please join us in helping our 

students do their best! 

 

Walk-A-Thon Friday, April 20th 
   10:30 – 11:00    Preschool Walks 

   12:45 – 1:45     Elementary Walks 
The Walk-A-Thon is one of our main 

fundraisers for the school year. This 

year we have a goal to purchase new 

bicycles for the preschool playground. 

Pledge cards are due back by Wed., 4/18.  

All per lap pledges are due on Fri., 5/11 

to be eligible for prizes. We are still 

looking for volunteers from the preschool 

families, so please contact the Academy 

office at 954-475-8584 if interested in 

helping. Thank you for your support! 



“Paws for Books” Book Fair: 
Come. Stay. Read a Great Tale! 

Sunday, April 22nd - Friday, April 27th 

Family Night Event Tuesday, April 27th 6 – 8 P.M. 
Our Spring Book Fair is sure to make your tail wag! Follow your 

furriest friends to the Paws for Books Book Fair where you will 

find purr-fect books and a dog-gone good time! 

Don’t be afraid to let the cat out of the bag! Invite family and 

friends to our Family Night Event on Tues., 4/24 from 6-8 p.m. There will be games, contests, 

prizes, refreshments, and a special book reading with a furry friend. 

We’re not kitten, we cannot think of a better way to get your children excited about reading! Don’t 

miss out on this Book Fair, where every dog has its Book Fair day and books are the cat’s pajamas! 

See you at the Book Fair!! 

(If you are interested in volunteering to help out at the Book Fair, please contact the Academy office.) 

Yearbooks Available for Infants – 7
th

 Grade  

There is still time to purchase a 2017 – 2018 Yearbook! This edition will be 

a valuable keepsake that will hold precious memories for many years to 

come. The Yearbook can be purchased for the current price of just $18.00. 

Be sure to fill out an order form and return with your payment. If you have 

any questions, please contact the Academy office at 954-475-8584. 

 

Kindergarten – 7th Grade “PARENTS DAY” 
On Wednesday, April 25th all K-7th grade parents are invited to meet in the Fellowship Hall 
immediately following carline to enjoy refreshments before proceeding to the 9:30 a.m. Chapel 
Service. Following chapel, the parents will visit their child’s classroom for a very special treat. The 
“Paws for Books” Book Fair will also be open for parents and children to attend after visiting the 
classrooms. This is a special time for students and staff to give a special thanks to the parents for all 
that you do! Hope to see you there!! 
 

The 2K through VPK4 preschool students enjoyed a fun and exciting visit from 

the Davie Fire Department this week! 


